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Dear Board,

I request my letter to be entered into the record.

I am a property owner and tax payer in the Town of Cape Vincent.
I do not support the commercial development of Carleton Island.
Stabilization of the Carleton Villa does not directly benefit the community at this point in time.
How about we concentrate on projects that are needed right now, such as having a grocery store in town that is open all year.

Sincerely,
Chris Wheeler
27037 Hetzler Drive
Cape Vincent, NY

Sent from my iPhone
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